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Dates for Your Diary

20th Dec
School Closes for Christmas

 6th Jan 2025

School Opens

21st Feb 
School Closes for Half Term

3rd March 

School Opens

11th April 
School Closes for Easter Holidays

28th April 

School Opens

5th May 

School Closed Bank Holiday

23rd May

School Closes for Half Term

9th June 

School Opens

18th–20th June 

Y6 Edinburgh Residential

3rd -4th July 

Y4 Camping

21st July

School Closes for Summer
Farewell & Goodluck

Today we say a fond farewell to Mrs Wheeldon, our Deputy Headteacher who will be taking up her first Headship in a Primary School in Stockton in January.  I would therefore like to take this opportunity in wishing her well in her new post and to thank her for all her hard work during her time at our school.  Mrs Wheeldon joined us from Seaton Carew Nursery in 2013 and has been a great asset to us taking on many important roles in that time including SENDCO, Safeguarding, Mental Health and Wellbeing.  I know she will be greatly missed by all staff, parents and pupils.

Christmas

We have had an amazingly Christmastime in school this week.  On Monday Year 1 to Year 6 visited the Town Hall to watch the Aladin Pantomime which both staff and children thoroughly enjoyed. (oh yes we did). Our Reception and Nursery classes had a Polor Express event in school.  On Tuesday and Wednesday Key Stage 1, Key Stage 2 and Reception led two fantastic Nativity services in church and Nursery performed a fabulous Nativity in school. 

All events were well supported and thoroughly enjoyed by parents, carers and families. 

The PTA hosted a lively Christmas Disco on Monday and organised a visit from a very special visitor (Father Christmas) who met and gave out gifts to all our children yesterday. They also worked hard and created some beautiful hampers from the items donated for our raffle which was drawn on Tuesday.  We would like to extend a huge 'Thank You' to the PTA who have worked extremely hard to organise and lead these events in school for which we are very grateful.

Lynne, our Cook and her team made a delicious Christmas lunch on Thursday where we were joined by Nursery children and Academy Councillors to share in the Christmas cheer.

This morning Hild House celebrated their House Point victory by having a House Point Party, organised and led by Annie and Oliver the House Captains.  This afternoon we had our Christmas Party for Reception through to Year 6.  
On behalf of all the staff can I take this opportunity to say a big 'Thank You' for all the cards and kind gifts that have been given and for your continued support this busy term. We would all like to wish the children, families, carers and friends a very Merry Christmas and a healthy and happy New Year. Enjoy your Christmas festivities and we look forward to seeing you all back safe and well in school on Monday 6th January 2025.
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








